EC420 European Executive Committee: Co-ordinator Roles - Proposal

15th September

The European Executive has reviewed the current Women's and Laser 4.7 & Youth Co-ordinator roles within the European Executive Committee. Please find attached a proposal for the restructuring of these roles to be discussed at the EAGM.

The proposal is being distributed early to give Districts the opportunity to review it and to make nominations for suitable candidates.

At the EAGM on 27th & 28th November, Districts will be voting to either accept or decline this proposal. 

If the proposal is accepted, election for the new roles will take place during the meeting. 

If the proposal is not accepted, then discussions to decide if the roles should be changed and if so to define the roles will take place during the meeting, which will be followed up by a period for nomination and election by email within 4 weeks of the meeting.

Please note that if you are in agreement with the proposal, you can already send nominations for suitable candidates up until 8th October 2010. 

It is expected that the people suitable for the proposed co-ordinator roles should be:

European District and Regional Development Co-ordinator

Able to volunteer his/her time on at least a weekly basis,

should have their own initiatives and the ability to drive projects forwards,

should understand the Laser concept,

would preferably be multilingual or with good English,

should be eager to contact and work with the many European Districts, and

has the ability and time to travel if needed within Europe.

European Championship Development & Technical Co-ordinator

Able to volunteer his/her time on at least a weekly basis,

should have their own initiatives and the ability to drive projects forwards,

should be or have been an active sailor or involved as a regatta officer,

should have a good knowledge of the Laser rules and one design concept,

would preferably be multilingual or with good English, and

would have good knowledge and contacts in different sailing clubs around Europe.

If you have any questions about this proposal or the voting procedures, please do not hesitate to contact the European Executive or ILCA Office.

Kind regards,

International Laser Class Association
